
Dear Members,

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Eddie Chan as the 
new Discovery Bay Golf Club (DBGC) General Manager e�ective                     
15 June 2021, who takes over the reins from Ms. Louise Lam, who will 
be returning to her family.

Eddie is a seasoned club management professional who brought 
with him a wealth of experiences and sound knowledge in                           
managing sports and recreation facilities, and country clubs. Over 
the past 30 years, Eddie has proven track record in overseeing        
di�erent functions at various prestigious sports and recreation 
clubs including The Clearwater Bay Golf & Country Club, Kowloon 
Cricket Club, Kowloon Bowling Green Club and The Redhill                         
Peninsula Club.  Prior to joining DBGC, Eddie achieved success in 
managing the highly respected Hong Kong Country Club as Deputy 
General Manager, serving some 2,000 members and their families.

Eddie has a strong passion for sports and outdoor activities and is a golfer for over 20 years. A certi�ed Sommelier, 
Eddie is also a food and wine enthusiast.

Please join me in giving Eddie a warm welcome. We are con�dent that with the support from the Club                        
Management and all members, Eddie will bring DBGC to the next level.

We would also like to thank Louise for her contribution during her tenure with DBGC. We wish her success in her 
future endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Discovery Bay Golf Club Management


